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Dear Parent/carer,  
 
As some of you may have noticed we have completed the office move, and I can now be found in what was the Reception 
office. We have also changed the front door entry system and I would like to thank you for remembering to come into 
school through the back doors at the beginning and end of the day. We still have a few more changes to come which will 
make the office staff more accessible to parents and visitors. 
 
I am very pleased and proud to tell you that Rachel Hemlin made it back in one piece from her trek through Cambodia. She 
has managed to raise an awe-inspiring £9,473 for Macmillan. Wow!  
 
We have had a couple of issues with the inappropriate use of social media in the last few weeks which have caused a great 
amount of upset. Please don’t post anything on Facebook that identifies another child; unless you have had permission 
from that child’s parent/carer. If you have any concerns about anything that has happened in school then your best bet is 
always to come in and talk it through with your child’s class teacher. I would also like to remind you that children must be at 
least 13 to have a Facebook account. 

Tina Clarke 

 

NON-UNIFORM DAY – FRIDAY 27TH  NOVEMBER 
 

Come in non-uniform and bring in a donation for the Christmas Fair.   Donations of toys, books, cuddly toys, 
chocolate, filled jam jars and tombola prizes would be very much appreciated.  Many thanks for your support in 

advance. 
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Second Hand Uniform 

Second hand uniform sale’s will now take place on 

Monday’s after school.  First sale will be on 

Monday 23
rd

 November followed by one on 

Monday 7
th

 December.  Cake stall will remain on 

Friday after school.  

 

 
 

Scholastic Book Fair 
18

th
 – 23

rd
 November 

 Cello &Double Bass Lesson at Fishergate 

 

This week in assembly we had a very exciting demonstration of 

the cello and double bass!  Catherine Strachan, an approved 

tutor of CYC played these instruments for us in assembly 

hoping to start lessons with interested children at Fishergate.  If 

your child is interested in learning Cello or Double Bass email 

Catherine catherinestrachan@gmail.com or by phone 07929 

254986,  

                                                   

Community Carol Service Thursday 10
th

 December 

 

KS1 & Year 3/4 Parent’s and Carers are invited to join us 

on Thursday 10
th

 December at St Lawrences church at 2pm 

for a carol service joint with St Lawrence’s school.  Please 

come along and join us if you can! 

 


